


5. Your temporary suspension will remain effective until the pending student conduct matter is 
resolved.

I understand that the news of this temporary suspension may be upsetting to you.  If you would like to 
speak with a counselor to help process this information, please let me know and I can help connect you to 
a counselor who could meet with you as soon as possible.  You are also welcome to contact Habif Health 
and Wellness Center directly at 314-935-6695 or you can contact a counselor through our telehealth 
service, Timely Care.  For 24/7 student access to free medical and mental health support through Timely 
Care, download the Timely Care app at: https://timely.md/schools/index.html?school=wustl& .

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Wild
Associate Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs & Dean of Students

cc:
Angela Coonce, Chief of Police, Washington University Police Department
Nicole Gore, Associate Dean, Office of Student Conduct and Community Standards 


